Children's Kiva Montessori School Sept 11,2016

KIVA KIDS

Susan Likes -- Head of School -- susan.likes@kivacharter.org
Aaron Knox -- Finance Director -- aaron.knox@kivacharter.org

Est. 2014
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From the desk of Ms. Susan:
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Hello families,

We are pleased to announce new PTO officers for the school year: Dena Thomason -
President, Becca Samulski - Vice President, Sabrina Giesler - Volunteer Director, Angie
Seeley - Treasurer and Alex Prime - Secretary. In addition to officer elections, at the
PTO meeting on Tuesday night, we discussed finances, the yard sale and volunteer
opportunities at the school. Rob Lee also provided an overview of Montessori. Our
meeting minutes provide more detail, and will be posted soon. Please see separate
communications regarding the yard sale and volunteer opportunities. You can contact the

PTO at kivapto@ gmail.com.
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Week At A Glance
5 Day WEEK (Mon-Fri)

Monday, September 19th --
** School Board Meeting 6:30 - 18 N. Beech

Tuesday, September 20th --
** Middle School Classroom to Northern Navajo
Medical Center for the Ropes Course

Wednesday, September 21st --
** Wednesday Clubs: Mountain Biking and Music Club

Thursday, September 22nd --

Friday, September 23rd --

Montessori Philosophy Night - September 27, 6pm at 18 N Beech

Do you want a refresher on what the Montessori Philosphy is? Are you new Montessori Parent? Please join us for an informaitonal evening about what the
Montessori is. What you can expect for your child and yourself. How does Montessori support the whole child.

School pictures were this past week. Did you miss them. We will be getting a
make-up/re-take scheduled in the next week or so.
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